
Rachel Prince

This was a valuable reminder of the signs and symptoms of CES, as well as the NHS guidelines regarding red flags. More than anything, it has helped me feel more confident about the prospect of having
to refer suspected CES to A&E, which I anticipate will lead to better outcomes for patients.


